
 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17
th

 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

As I’m sure you are all aware, although we monitor the situation daily, due to the 

coronavirus there may very well be school closures in the near future. Should this 

occur, we will be using schools 360, an online resource, so that your child can 

continue to access age appropriate tasks/ activities which teachers will arrange, to 

minimise the negative impact on learning.  

 

As such, just as a precaution, we are sending home your child’s password details and 

instructions on how to access schools 360. Should anyone have any questions, please 

feel free to speak with your child’s teacher.  

 

For those children needing to self-isolate your child’s class teacher will arrange for  

your child to be able to access this learning resource. 

 

If for some reason you are unable to access schools 360, please contact the school 

office for further advice. 

 

Twinkl the online learning resource are also offering parent/carers one month’s access 

to their website which you might also wish to consider: 

www.twinkl.co.uk/offer and enter the code UKTWINKLHELPS 

 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

 

 

Miss Carrie  

ICT lead.  

NORTHUMBERLAND 

COUNTY COUNCIL 

Samantha Leslie 

Headteacher 
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